
Answers to Questions from Meeting on June 13th, 2023 
 
 

1. Joe Bravo asked about the ownership / status of Mulberry. 
 

- Public Works staff confirmed that Mulberry is a City-owned road.   
 

2. Joe Bravo asked how the flood plain is articulated in the Master Plan.  
 

- The master plan does not address or articulate the flood plain directly.   That is something 
addressed through design as a standard practice to include drainage studies as appropriate 
when a project is identified.  The closest it comes to addressing the flood plain is the publicly 
supported strategy of improved water quality and invasive species management (think trees 
growing where they shouldn’t that could impact river flow and has a flood plain impact).   This 
can be found in Section IV of the master plan-  Environmental Habitat Standards – at the 
following link:  
Brackenridge Park Master Plan (sanantonio.gov) 

 

https://www.sanantonio.gov/ParksAndRec/News-Events/News-Press-Releases/Detail-Page/ArtMID/16253/ArticleID/7167/Brackenridge-Park-Master-Plan?Park=&Facility=

